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Future Executive
Committee Meetings

Fall Meeting
September 23, 2009
Gaylord National Harbor
Hotel,
National Harbor, MD
(To be held in conjunction
with the NAIC.)

Winter Meeting
January 7, 2010
Homewood Suites
Orlando, FL

Spring Meeting
This meeting probably
will be held in conjunc-
tion with the NAIC
Meeting in March 2010 in
Denver, but that will be
determined later in the
year.

Summer Meetings
July 31, 2010
Westin Hotel
Providence, RI
and
August 4, 2010
Westin Hotel
Providence, RI

Note: All applications for
membership and desig-
nation approval must be
received no later than
two weeks prior to the
meeting of the Executive
Committee to allow
headquarters staff and
the Committee Vice
President to review the
applications.

2009 Annual Awards

Each year the society gives out several awards at our Annual Business Meeting and Luncheon.  The
recipients of this years awards are truly deserving.  They are:

Editor’s Choice Award
The winners were Jan Moenck, CFE, CRP, CIA, CBA, FLMI and LeeAnne Creevy, CISA, CITP, both
of RSM McGladrey, Inc.  This award is given to the author(s) who has written the best received article
for The Examiner during the past year.  They won for their article, Evaluating Internal Controls in Risk
Focused Exams of Small Companies, in the Summer 2009 issue of The Examiner. In addition to the
article, they presented this as a session at the 2009 Career Development Seminar in Sacramento, CA.
The Publications Committee selected the winners and the award was presented by Rick Nelson, Vice
President – Publications.

Don Fritz Award
The winner was Mary M. James, CFE, CPM, State Chair of Florida.
This award is given to the State Chair who has contributed significantly during the last term.  Mary is in
charge of the Florida state chapter that is one of the largest in SOFE.  The chapter supports their mem-
bers who are taking the SOFE examinations by providing copies of the text books and by providing
proctors on the dates the test takers need them.  Mary was diligent in getting books donated to the FL
chapter through the Financial Examiners Educational Foundation. Mary also won this award in July
2002.  Mary also serves on the Board of Governors and the Executive Committee, where she is Vice
President of Programs & Publicity.  The award was presented by David Palmer, Vice President - State
Chapters, but unfortunately Mary James was unable to attend.

Founders Award
The winner was George J. Piccoli, CFE, CIE.
This award is given to the SOFE member who is not a State Chair and does not serve on the Board of
Governors, but who has significantly contributed to the Society.  George has contributed to SOFE over
many years through sponsorship of the Career Development Seminar and other SOFE educational
program from his firm, INS Regulatory Insurance Services, Inc. and the Financial Examiners Educa-
tional Foundation.  Because of his input, the Foundation funded the rewrite of a SOFE examination, the
purchase of textbooks for the SOFE examinations, which were distributed to various state insurance
departments, and the funding of the Industry Track at the 2009 CDS.   His firm has sponsored the CDS
program and the Maryland CDS for many years as well as Breakfast Educational Programs in conjunc-
tion with the quarterly NAIC meetings. The award was presented by Mike Dinius, Secretary/Treasurer.

Congratulations to our winners, and thank you to all of the SOFE members, who dedicate their time and
effort to the association during each year.
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SHOUT
it Out!

Hear the latest news 
from the chapters !

State Chapter News

Let us know. E-mail jeanne@sofe.com

Wedding

Promotion

Change of JobBirthday or Announcements

News From the Utah 
Insurance Department

O n  Fe b r u a r y  2 5 t h  t h e 
Depar tment said a loha 
to Faanu Laufiso (center 
of photograph) before he 
moves to Hawaii.  Faanu 
was with the Department 
for 12 years, but three years 
ago was diagnosed with a 
brain tumor.  He is doing 
well and has outlived his 
doctor’s predictions.  He 
will be missed by the Utah 
Department.

Judy Nako, CFE To Head New SRS 
Hawaii Captive Offi  ce  

Strategic Risk Solutions (SRS) is 
expanding into Hawaii with the hiring 
of Judy Nako, former acting deputy 
commissioner and captive insurance 
administrator for the state.

Ms. Nako worked for Hawaii’s captive 
insurance branch for eight years and 
has 17 years of experience working 
with insurance companies in Hawaii.

Hawaii is the second largest captive 
domicile in the U.S., next to Vermont, 
and one of the oldest.  I t  f irst 
introduced its captive legislation in 
1987 and at the end of 2009 had 162 
active captives.

George Sumner, captive insurance 
a d m i n i s t r a t o r  a n d  d e p u t y 
commissioner for the State of Hawaii, 
said in a statement: “We are pleased 
to welcome Strategic Risk Solutions 
to Hawaii. Judy Nako has been a 
tremendous supporter of the Hawaii 
captive community, and we wish 
her every success at Strategic Risk 
Solutions.”

Colette Sawyer, CFE passes 
the torch of State Chair to 
Donald Catmull,  CFE.   In 
addition, Colette is  passing 
her responsibility as mentor 
of  the NAIC Professional 
Development Program to Malis 
Rasmussen.
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President’s Message

By Micheal P. Dinius, CFE, President

Greetings,

SOFE has just completed the 2010 Career Development Seminar (CDS).  I would like to thank Roshi Fekrat and the 
CDS committee for planning and executing an excellent event.  This CDS was one of the largest ever, with almost 
500 attendees - a welcome sight, considering the budget restrictions most companies and State departments 
have seen this year.  Sponsorships too were at an all time high with over $70,000 being raised.  A major sponsor, 
this year and for the past few years, is the Financial Examiners Educational Foundation.  They have sponsored the 
Professional Track since its exception.  I would like to thank the Foundation for its continued support of the Society.

The coming year is full of challenges.  The Society is well aware of the fi nancial position the states are in.  We are 
committed to working with the states to fi nd cost-eff ective solutions to provide continuing education.  The budget 
concerns are discussed at each of our executive committees with new ideas and suggestions being discussed.  

During the Board of Governors’ meeting, which took place at the end of CDS, a new association management 
company was selected.  Drohan Management Group (DMG) out of Reston, Virginia will manage the Society 
beginning in October.  I would like to thank Paula Keyes for serving as the Society’s Executive Director for the past 
ten years.  In addition thanks go out to Jeanne and Brenda, who have assisted Paula in working with all of the 
members.  We are currently negotiating with Cindy Smith to continue providing the meeting services for the CDS.

The transition to Drohan has begun and will be completed in October.  The transition team has been working hard 
and will keep the membership informed on the transition via email and the Society’s website.  If at any time you 
have a question or recommendations to improve the Society, please do not hesitate to contact me or any member 
of the Board of Governors.

Sincerely,
Mike Dinius

Mike is Vice President of Noble Consulting Services, Inc. in Indianapolis, Indiana.  He graduated from Ball State 
University in 1986 with a Bachelors of Science degree in Accounting with a minor in computer science. He received 
his CPA designation in 1989 and his CFE certifi cate in 2003. Mike has worked with local CPA firms in the Northeast 
Indiana area for nine years.

In 1995, Mike was founding partner of Carnes & Dinius CPAs. During this time, he served as partner in charge 
of auditing and accounting along with serving as administrative partner. His public accounting experience 
encompassed audit, tax, and consulting services. In May 2000, Mike joined Noble Consulting Services, Inc. He 
currently serves as vice president and oversees the daily operations of Noble. Mike was responsible for introducing 
and maintaining development of automated audit procedures through ACL at Noble. This process allows Noble to
perform detail reviews on large databases in a detailed and cost effi  cient manner.

He has been a member of SOFE since 2001, obtaining the AFE designation in 2002 and the CFE designation in 
2003.  He was elected to the Board of Governors in 2004 and joined the Executive Committee in 2005, where he 
has served as Vice President - Nominations & Website (2005 - 2007), Secretary/Treasurer (2007 - 2009), and Vice
President - Management (2009 - 2010).  And he was elected as the President of SOFE at the August 2010 meeting 
by the Board of Governors.

Mike and his lovely wife, Jeannie, love to travel the world and explore other cultures.
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Employment Opportunities (co
Employment Opportunities

SOFE Award Winners and State Chapter News

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNERS OF THE 2010 ANNUAL SOFE AWARDS
The following three awards were presented at the 2010 Annual Meeting of the Members in Providence, RI on August 2, 2010.

Editor’s Choice Award - The winner of the Editor’s Choice Award was Alex C. Hart, Investment Specialist for the Maryland Insurance Administration.  
His article, The Next Shoe to Drop (An Investigation Into Potential Problem Assets) was published in the Winter 2009 Examiner.  This award is 
given to the person who has most greatly contributed to the publications of the Society during the past year, and they are selected by the 
Publications Committee.

Don Fritz Award - The winner of the Don Fritz award was Colette Hogan Sawyer of Utah.  This award is given to the state chair who has done 
the most during the past term for the Society and for their state chapters, and they are selected by the Vice President - State Chapters. 

Founders Award - There were two winners of the Founders Award.  They were Donald Crawley, CFE from Maryland and William Latza, Pro  
Bono General Counsel.  This award is given to the member(s) who has (have) most greatly contributed to the Society but are not in a current 
leadership role, and the winners were selected by the Management Committee.

STATE CHAPTER NEWS
South Carolina
Paul Carson, CFE, CPA, South Carolina State Chair, presents “Kate” Wei, CFE, with her CFE certifi cate and pin.
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SOFE Congratulates This Year’s Award Winners 

Jenney Jeffers, CISA, AES, (right) the winner of this 
year’s Editor’s Choice Award for her contribution to the 
publications of the Society during 2011. Presenting 
the award is SOFE Executive Committee member,  
Rick Nelson, CFE (left).

SOFE Award Winners

Joanna Latham, CFE, AES, (left) the winner of this year’s 
Founders Award in recognition of her dedication and 
service to the Society. Presenting the award to Joanna 
is SOFE Executive Committee member, Collette Sawyer, 
CFE (right).

Special Executive Committee Award
The 2010-2011 Executive Committee presented a special award
to Mike Dinius and Jim Hattaway in appreciation of their service 
to SOFE during the past year. Both Mike and Jim put in an enor-
mous amount of time in smoothing out the difficulties associated 
with the migration to a new website, rebuilding the electronic
testing programs, moving to a new administration group and
within that group to a new director. Many other projects were 
brought to completion due to their dedication and attention.
We appreciate all that the entire executive committee did to
make things work last year, but want to say special thanks to
Mike and Jim. 

Mike was also presented with a plaque honoring him for his service
as SOFE President from August 2010 to July 2011. He was reelected 
by the Board of Governors in August for a 2011–2012 term. 
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SOFE Congratulates This Year’s Award Winners 

Jenney Jeffers, CISA, AES, (right) the winner of this 
year’s Editor’s Choice Award for her contribution to the 
publications of the Society during 2011. Presenting
the award is SOFE Executive Committee member,  
Rick Nelson, CFE (left).

SOFE Award Winners

Joanna Latham, CFE, AES, (left) the winner of this year’s 
Founders Award in recognition of her dedication and
service to the Society. Presenting the award to Joanna 
is SOFE Executive Committee member, Collette Sawyer, 
CFE (right).

Special Executive Committee Award
The 2010-2011 Executive Committee presented a special award
to Mike Dinius and Jim Hattaway in appreciation of their service 
to SOFE during the past year. Both Mike and Jim put in an enor-
mous amount of time in smoothing out the difficulties associated 
with the migration to a new website, rebuilding the electronic
testing programs, moving to a new administration group and
within that group to a new director. Many other projects were 
brought to completion due to their dedication and attention.
We appreciate all that the entire executive committee did to
make things work last year, but want to say special thanks to
Mike and Jim. 

Mike was also presented with a plaque honoring him for his service
as SOFE President from August 2010 to July 2011. He was reelected 
by the Board of Governors in August for a 2011–2012 term. 
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INSIGHTt

SO F E
Society of Financial Examiners

®

INSIDE

� CDS 2012 Round Up

� 2012 CDS Sponsors

� 2013 Online Renewal

� Board of Governors and
Executive Committee 
Transitions

� 2012–2013 Executive
Committee and SOFE 
Committees

� Designations Awarded

� Upcoming CDS Events

The 2012 SOFE CDS in Dallas, Texas, was
a great success with near record turnout.
Attendees thoroughly enjoyed the Sunday 
Night Social at Circle R Ranch and have 
expressed that this CDS was one of best 
yet for educational content, networking 
opportunities and fun. Many thanks for 
the success of this event go to the CDS
sponsors and to the CDS Committee: Lewis 
Bivona, Jr .Philip Blustein, Donald Crawley, 
Mike Dinius, Kathleen Drake, Roshi Fekrat, 
Jim Kattman, Brian Sewell, Tarik Subbagh, 
Kara Thome, and CDS Committee Chair
Rick Nelson, as well as the CDS Program 
Committee: Eric Dercher, Thomas Gauthier, 
Mike Dinius, Patrick Hyde, Jenny Jeffers, Josh
Johnson, Marlin Kroenke, Craig Moore, Rick 
Nelson, Elaine R. Nissley, Nancy Stepanski, 
Rebecca Belanger-Walkins, and CDS
Program Committee Chair Jim Kattman.

SOFE also thanks special guest speakers, 
Irving Texas Mayor, Beth Van Duyne, 
for her warm welcome to Texas , and 
Commissioner Eleanor Kitzman of 
the Texas Department of Insurance, 
and Commissioner Scott J. Kipper of 
the Nevada Division of Insurance, for 
their participation the Commissioners 
Roundtable.

The Society would also like to express 
its appreciation to the members of 
the Financial Examiners Educational 
Foundation who provided scholarship 
funds allowing fifty regulators to attend 
the 2012 CDS.

CDS Certificates are available for those 
who scanned into sessions at the 2012 
CDS. Go to the SOFE home page  
www.sofe.org or the ‘Education’ tab 
and follow the links there.

CDS 2012 Round Up

Lewis Bivona is the winner of this year’s 
Editor’s Choice Award for his contribution 
to the publications of the Society during 
2012. Presenting the award is Jenny Jeffers, 
vice president of Publications.

This year’s Founders Award in recognition 
of dedication and service to the Society 
went to Jim Hattaway, pictured here 
between Ryan Havick , SOFE president 
on the left and Mike Dinius, SOFE past 
president on the right .

California State Chair Al Bottalico, pictured 
here was winner of the Don Fritz Award for 
outstanding service as a state chair

SOFE Congratulates  
This Year’s Award Winners
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Go to the SOFE home page 
www.sofe.org or the “Education”
tab and follow the links there.

NOTE — if you printed your 
certificate before Thursday, 
August 15, please be aware that 
the partial credits calculation was 

revised, which may increase the number of credits 
from that which appeared for the two days prior when 
the tracking site was first linked to the SOFE website.

After downloading and reviewing the CDS certificate, 
SOFE designees must input their CDS CRE credits into 
SOFE’s online CRE reporting area to receive credit.

Congratulations to this 
Year’s Award Winners

Presented for the first time 
this year was the William 
McCune Award initiated 
by NAIC in memory of the 
late Nevada chief examiner. 
Pictured here is Nevada 
Insurance Commissioner 
Scott Kipper (right) with 
Joseph McGarry, CFE 
(left), the award recipient 
for attaining highest 
achievement in the CFE Test 
Series in the previous year.

Joanne Smith, recipient of 
the 2013 Founders Award in 
recognition of her dedication  
and service to the Society.

Alabama State Chair Sheila Travis, 
CFE, the 2013 Don Fritz Award 
recipient for outstanding service 
as a state chair.

James Stangroom, recipient of 
the Editor’s Choice Award for his 
contribution to the publications  
of the Society during 2013.

Special THANKS to the  
2013 SOFE CDS Sponsors

Platinum Level Sponsors
Eide Bailly, LLP

Examination Resources, LLC

Invotex, Inc.

Noble Consulting Services, Inc.

Risk & Regulatory Consulting, LLC

The INS Companies

Gold Level Sponsor
Lewis & Ellis, Inc.

Silver Level Sponsors
Carr, Riggs and Ingram, LLC

Eisner Amper LLP

Johnson Lambert LLP

ParenteBeard LLC

Bronze Level Sponsors
AGI Services

Merlinos & Associates, Inc

NorthStarExams, LLC

Stroock & Stroock & Lavan LLP

Taylor-Walker & Associates, Inc

The Huff Group, LLC

General Level Sponsor
Westmont Associates, Inc.

AES Session Sponsors
Eide Bailly LLP

Examination Resources, LLC

Jennan Enterprises, LLC

Noble Consulting Services, Inc.

CDS Certificates
are Available  
for those Who  
Scanned Into
Sessions at  
the 2013 CDS

Special Thanks to the Financial Examiners Educational Foundation for the 2013 CDS Scholarships
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New this year: Credits Earned at CDS Automatically 
Imported into Member’s CRE Records 

2014 CDS CRE credits will be automatically imported into the 
SOFE database for AFE, CFE and AES members who scanned into 
sessions. SOFE designees will not input their SOFE CDS credits 
manually. However, CRE credits earned at all other programs, 
except for SOFE’s CDS, are to be input online by each AFE, CFE  
or AES member in the online CRE reporting area of the member-
only section of the SOFE website before January 31, 2015. 
For proof of credit for non-SOFE designations, the CDS CPE 
certificates are available online. Instructions regarding 2014  
CDS certificates are at the “Education” tab of  www.sofe.org

Congratulations to This Year’s Award Winners 

Glenn LeGault, CFE (left) 
Recipient of the 2014 
Founders Award in 
recognition of his 
dedication and service  
to the Society

Tarik Subbagh, CFE 
(left) Washington State 
Chair Receives the 2014 
Don Fritz Award for 
outstanding service  
as a state chair. 

Lew Bivona, AFE 
Recipient of the Editor’s 
Choice Award for his 
contribution to the 
publications of the 
Society during 2014. 

Also, Bradley Hazelwood, CFE, who was not in attendance 
at CDS, was the recipient of the William McCune Award for 
highest achievement in the CFE Test Series in the past year.

Special THANKS to
CDS SPONSORS
Platinum Level Sponsors

Eide Bailly, LLP
Examination Resources, LLC
Noble Consulting Services, Inc
ParenteBeard, LLC
Risk & Regulatory Consulting, LLC
The INS Companies

Gold Level Sponsor
Lewis & Ellis, Inc

Silver Level Sponsors
ACE Group
AGI Services
Carr, Riggs & Ingram, LLC
Eisner Amper, LLP
Merlinos & Associates, Inc
REDW, LLC
TeamMate, Wolters Kluwer Audit,

Risk & Compliance

Bronze Level Sponsors
Johnson Lambert, LLP
McKonly & Asbury, LLC.
Taylor-Walker & Associates, Inc.

General Level Sponsors
Booke
JP Consulting
Westmont Associates, Inc

AES Session Sponsors
Eide Bailly, LLP
Examination Resources, LLC
Noble Consulting Services, Inc.

Special thanks to the Financial
Examiners Educational Foundation
for the 2014 CDS Scholarships



SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2014 Visit SOFE at: www.sofe.org Volume No. 43  Issue No. 3

Thanks to Outgoing Members of 
the Executive Committee and Board 
of Governors
SOFE thanks the following members retiring from 
the Board of Governors and Executive Committee 
in August as follows:

Retiring Governors  
Bryant Cummings, CFE | Board of Governors | 2009–2014

Michael Dinius, CFE | Board of Governors | 2004–2014

Joseph Holloway, CFE | Board of Governors | 1995–2014

Mark Jaster, CFE | Board of Governors | 2007–2014

Dennis Kluk, CFE | Board of Governors | 2000–2014

Neil Miller, CFE | Board of Governors | 2008–2014

William Umbaugh, CFE, AES | Board of Governors 2008–2014

Board of Governors and Executive 
Committee Transitions

Ryan Havick, CFE (right)  
Retiring Executive Committee 
Member (2008–2014)  
Shown here with Outgoing 
President, Richard Foster, CFE

Richard Foster, CFE (left) 
Outgoing President with  
Eric Dercher, VP of Management, 
now President

Phil Blustein, CFE 
Charter SOFE Member 
Speaks on SOFE History 
at the Annual Business  
Meeting Luncheon

Bryant Cummings, CFE 
(right) Retiring Board 
Member with  
Richard Foster, CFE

Michael Dinius, CFE (right) 
Retiring Board Member 
and Past President, with 
Richard Foster, CFE

Neil Miller, CFE (left) 
Retiring Board Member 
and Former Executive 
Committee Member, 
with Richard Foster, CFE

Wanda LaPrath, CFE, 
CIE, MCM, FLMI, ARC

CFE Honored: The Late Wanda 
LaPrath, CFE Remembered — 
(Richard Foster holds plaque 
honoring Wanda’s service to SOFE)

The Society honored the late Wanda LaPrath, CFE at the 
Annual Business Meeting, for her dedicated service and contri-
butions to the Society while serving on the Board of Governors 
and the Executive Committee from 2011- 2014. She is greatly 
missed. The plaque in her memory was sent to her family.

Retiring Executive Committee Member
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Jim Morris, CFE  
of Baker Tilly receives 
the 2015 Founders 
Award in recognition 
of his dedication and 
service to the Society. 

Congratulations to this Year’s Award Winners

Thank You to Our 2015 CDS Sponsors: 
Platinum Level Sponsors

Baker Tilly
Eide Bailly, LLP
Examination Resources, LLC
Noble Consulting Services, Inc.
Risk & Regulatory Consulting, LLC
The INS Companies

Gold Level Sponsor
Merlinos & Associates

Silver Level Sponsors
AGI Services
Carr, Riggs & Ingram, LLC
Johnson Lambert LLP 
REDW LLC

Bronze Level Sponsors
Global Insurance Enterprises, Inc.
Taylor-Walker & Associates, Inc

General Level Sponsors
Booke 
JP Consulting
McKonly & Asbury LLP 

AES Session Sponsors
Eide Bailly LLP
Examination Resources, LLC
Noble Consulting Services, Inc.

Hospitality Program Sponsor 
Eide Bailly LLP

Vermont State Chair 
Stacey Alden, CFE (left) 
receives the 2015 Don Fritz 
Award for outstanding 
service as a state chair. 

Daniel Mathis, CFE (left)
of the Iowa Insurance 
Division receives the 
William McCune Award 
for highest achievement 
in the CFE Test Series in 
the past year. 

Also, the Editor’s Choice Award for 
contribution to the publications of  
the Society during 2015 went to  
Neal Foster, CFE who was not at CDS. 

Special thanks to the
Financial Examiners Educational Foundation

for the 2015 CDS Scholarships
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Board of Governors and Executive Committee Transitions

Thanks to Outgoing Members of the  
Executive Committee and Board of Governors 

SOFE thanks the following members  
retiring from the Board of Governors 
or Executive Committee as follows: 

Retiring Executive  
Committee Members 

Joseph Evans, CFE | 2013 - 2015

Richard Foster, CFE | 2008 - 2015

Retiring Governors Board Service

Rebecca Belanger-Walkins Examination Resources 2010-2015

Annie Elliott Advantage Capital Holdings 2014-2015

John (Trey) Mills RIS 2010-2015

Harold (Ed) Payne Payne Examination Services 2004-2015

Bill Tatelman CT Insurance Dept. 2013-2015

Term

Jean Adams-Harris Johnson Lambert LLP 2020

Barry Armstrong INS Companies 2018

Don Catmull Utah Insurance Dept. 2020

Kyo (Sam) Chu California Insurance Dept. 2020

Bryant Cummings Tennessee Insurance Dept. 2020

Richard Foster Alaska Insurance Dept. 2020

Jenny Jeffers Jennan Enterprises LLC 2020

Glenn Legault Pennsylvania Insurance Dept. 2020

Matthew Milford Pennsylvania Insurance Dept. 2020

Jan Moenck Risk and Regulatory Consulting 2016

Robin Roberts Pennsylvania Insurance Dept. 2020

Ignatius Wheeler Texas Insurance Dept. 2020

Bob Wong Iowa Insurance Dept. 2020

s Retiring Executive Committee  
Member Richard Foster, CFE shown  
here with outgoing President,  
Eric Dercher, CFE

s Outgoing President Eric Dercher  
withAnnette Knife, VP of Management,  
now President

Newly Elected Members of the Board of Governors

As in the past two years,
voting for the Board of
Governors candidates
was online in advance
of the Annual Meeting.
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INSIGHTt

SO F E

CONGRATULATIONS 
to This Year’s Award Recipients

Society of Financial Examiners

INSIDE

� 2016 CDS Wrap Up

� Special Thanks to Sponsors

� Board of Governors  
and Executive  
Committee Transitions

� Newly Elected Board Members

� 2016 -17 Executive Committee
and SOFE VPs

� New Members

� Designations Awarded

� Important Reminders

� Chapter News

� Upcoming CDS Events

®

SOFE Publications VP Tian Xiao, CFE presents to 
Darin Benck, CFE of Risk and Regulatory Consult-
ing, the Editor’s Choice Award for contributions to 
the publications of the Society over the past year.

Kelly Wensing of Noble Consulting Services receives 
the 2016 Founders Award in recognition of her dedi-
cation and service to the Society, from Rick Nelson, 
CFE, VP of Management, and now SOFE President.

VP of State Chapters, Virginia West, CFE  presents 
to Bryant Cummings, CFE , Tennessee  State 

Chair,  the 2016 Don Fritz Award for outstanding 
service as a state chair.

Laura Church, CFE , of the Missouri Dept. Of Insur-
ance, receives the William McCune Award for highest 

achievement in the CFE Test Series in the past year 
from Annette Knief, CFE, SOFE 2015-16 President. 
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Retiring Executive Committee Members

Board of Governors & Executive Committee Transitions
Thanks to Outgoing Members of the Executive Committee and Board of Governors  
SOFE thanks the following members retiring from the Board of Governors or Executive Committee 
in August:

Retiring Executive Committee member, Susan Bernard, CFE  
(2014 -16) shown here with outgoing president, Annette Knief, CFE

Retiring Executive Committee member Eric Dercher, CFE (2009-16) 
receives plaque from Annette Knief, CFE  2015-16 president

Retiring Governors

Jim Armstrong | 1998 -2016

Al Bottalico | 2013-2016

Lynn Beckner | 2011-2016

Thomas Gauthier | 2011-2016

David Martinez | 2011- 2016

April Spevak | 2013-2016

Retiring Board of Governors members April Spevak, Al Bottalico, 
Lynn Beckner and David Martinez are pictured here with Rick 

Nelson, 2015-16 VP of Management and now president

Outgoing President Annette Knief, CFE with Rick Nelson,CFE, 
2015-16 VP of Management and now president
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Our Directors

IN MEMORIAM
Morty Mann

Morton L. Mann , a long-time Director and Treasurer of FEEF, passed
away on September 28, 2016.

Morty was a Senior Advisor of Statutory Reporting for the Bowne
Insurance Services.  Morty was with Colonial Penn Group, Inc. for 30
years and held various titles with the group and its subsidiaries
including Controller, Vice-President, Treasurer and President.

Morty was past President of the Society of Insurance Financial Management, a past member
of the Board of Directors of the Insurance Accounting and Systems Association, and a past
President of the Mid-Atlantic Chapter of the IASA.  He served as the Treasurer of FEEF for
several decades and was an invaluable resource to the Foundation.  Morty was active in his
community serving as President of Congregation Beth El and on the Board of Directors for the
Jewish Federation of Southern NJ.  He was much beloved and very good man.  He will be
dearly missed. Our most sincere condolences to his lovely and devoted wife, Hermie, and to
the rest of his family.
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James W. Schacht  Joseph B. Seiverling

Norris W. Clark  Stewart Keir

Vincent L. Laurenzano  Michael M. Monahan

E. Joy Little  Lynne Prescott Helper
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